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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:32 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-

StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: City's Reply RE: 654 Earl Street - 20 028651

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Called P/O and informed him what the referred amount was for.  The P/O said that he did not know if he made payment 
to the hauler but will review his payment information and call Alisha directly. 
 
 

Alisha Black 
Office Assistant III 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-5692 
F: 651-266-6222 
alisha.black@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

 

 
 

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 2:53 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 654 Earl Street - 20 028651 
 
Please contact customer and hauler and reply to this email with staff report by 7/14 to attach to AR. 
 

From: Vang, Janie (CI-StPaul) <janie.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 4:30 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 654 Earl Street - 20 028651 
 
Yes, good morning. I’m calling regarding a notice I did receive from a ratification assessment. I am not aware of any 
balance, especially $117, I did have a couple of appliances out on the boulevard for recycling, and I did talk to the city 
inspector, and he said everything was fine, it was removed, so I need to know what this is for.  I need an invoice, a copy 
of the actual invoice, so what it was that was removed, please.   I’m Mark Klinker, 654 Earl Street, 763-360-7003.  I’m in 
ill health, and next surgery, cancer, and I can’t afford to be paying additional assessment.  I’m just not, don’t know what 
it could be. I do need a return call, so I know what’s going on, please.  
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Janie Vang  
Executive Assistance | She/her 
City Council President Brendmoen 
Ward 5 
15 W Kellogg Blvd., City Hall 320-A 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651.266.8650 | janie.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 

From: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul) <Assessment_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:59 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Voice Mail (1 minute and 15 seconds) 
 
Please transcribe the attached voicemail. Forward this email to Marcia and Mai, with the property address and 
assessment number added to the Subject line, and the transcription in the body of the email. Feel free to let me know if 
you have questions. Marcia would like these done as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

 

 
Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8567 
F: 651-266-8574 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

 
 

From: +1 763-360-7003 <+1 763-360-7003>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 8:06 AM 
To: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul) <Assessment_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 15 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from MARK KLINKNER. 
 

 

Set Up Voice Mail 


